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11 December 2015

Dear Tom

Reforming suppliers’ meter inspection obligations – final proposals

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to your consultation on the final proposals for reforming 
suppliers’ meter inspection obligations. 

We agree with Ofgem’s final proposals on this issue and the proposed amendments to our Gas 
Transporter Licence to achieve this objective. 

Should you require any further information with regards to our response then please do not hesitate 
contacting me at paul.mitchell@sgn.co.uk .

Yours sincerely,

Paul Mitchell
Regulation Manager


